
VFW Auxiliary Department of CT. 

“Never Forget the Difference You Make”, “From our Roots to Our Branches, 

Extending Service to Our Veterans” 

Chief of Staff: Grace.Kelly56@outlook.com 

860-795-6442 

 

It’s that time of year again. ELECTION OF OFFICERS. Is your auxiliary ready? 

To remain a HEALTHY AUXILIARY, you must hold elections in April and 

Installation in May. 

If you are having trouble filling your chairs, PLEASE let us know ASAP, we can 

assist. 

Remember to elect delegates for the District, Department and National, even if you 

don’t have officers attending, the delegates are used for voting should there be a 

need. Department treasurer Anne will be sending you delegate information, please 

send the check directly to her (all auxiliaries must pay for delegates regardless of 

attendance) 

You may download your installation report from MALTA, and you must enter the 

information on MALTA, National only requires the short form, however for our 

department directory please use the long form. 

 

Looking forward to another successful year. 

 

Grace Kelly 

Chief of Staff 
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